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D u r i n g t h i s m o s t 
critical election year 
of 2024, many people 
are campaigning for 
political positions. We 
extend an invitation to 
all who wish to join 
the National Campaign 
for REVIVAL!  

May revival always be 
first and foremost in 
o u r p r a y e r s a n d 
actions.  

The National Association of Christian Lawmakers is a very 
effective organization to help Christian State Lawmakers learn 
from other Legislators about model bills they have passed in their 
respective states to protect the life, liberty, and pursuit of happiness 
of their citizens. We hosted pastors from three states to take part 
in this informative meeting.  Speaker Mike Johnson was a special 
speaker.  Brother E.W. Jackson, pictured right, a true patriot 
pastor was there speaking as well.  It was a blessing to meet him.
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I continue to be amazed and thankful for God’s 
divine appointments.  While hosting the Georgia 
Pastors we were invited to attend a Prayer 
Meeting at the Museum of the Bible where there 
were many Senators and House Representatives 
who are genuine Christians who prayed for our 
country and a national revival.  This continued from 
6:45am to 1:00pm.

EVERY PUBLIC SERVANT WE MET WAS THANKFUL TO 
BE PRAYED FOR BY THESE PASTORS WHO ALSO 
REPRESENT THEIR CONSTITUENTS.  MANY TIMES 
THEIR EYES BEGIN TO TEAR UP, THE COMMENTS 
WHICH I HEAR OVER AND OVER AGAIN IS “THANK YOU 
FOR COMING”, AND “WHEN CAN YOU COME BACK?”   I 
AM THANKFUL FOR THE OPPORTUNITY TO HOST 
PASTORS WHO TAKE TIME TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE IN 
THE LIVES OF OUR LEGISLATORS WHO CAN MAKE A 
DIFFERENCE IN OUR COUNTRY.

Congressman Barry Loudermilk, pictured to 
the right, is one of the best out of the 435 
members of Congress.  He has a very deep 
and defined faith and great knowledge of our 
National Christian Heritage. Representative 
Loudermilk truly embodies the spirit of the 
Founding Fathers.

U.S. Representative Mike Collins

U.S. Representative Buddy Carter
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On the road with mission to America!

U.S. Congresswoman Marjorie Taylor 
Greene is a born again believer by her own 
testimony.  She consistently stands strong 
for our Life, Liberty, and the Pursuit of 
Happiness.  Because of this, she has been 
attacked and the leftists have attempted to 
malign her character.  And yet, she 
continues to stand  strong for Constitutional 
principles and her constituents.

During the Prayer Partnership with God’s 
men from Missouri, we had a divine 
appointment with Freshman Congressman 
and former Navy Seal Eli Crane of Arizona.  
We heard him say, “I am not concerned if I 
win another term in office.  My concern is for 
my country, which I fought for, the 
Constitution, and my constituents who I 
represent.”  We prayed for him in his office 
and thanked him for his service to our God 
and our Country.  What a Patriot!

One of our great pleasures is hosting Pastors for the Prayer Partnership.  
Once in awhile, when Congress is not in session, there are Pastors who 
want to come and see our Nation’s Capitol, Museum of The Bible, 
Historic Annapolis, and other sites.  Such was the case with our good 
friends Pastor Keith and Mrs. Karen Sweitzer.  We had a blessed time of 
encouraging fellowship, as God’s Word says in Proverbs 27:17, “Iron 
sharpeneth iron; so a man sharpeneth the countenance of his friend,”  
We are thankful for friends in the ministry.

Phillip Brock is the pastor of 
the Hurricane Baptist Church 
in Mississippi.  It is always a 
special joy to speak there and 
see our God’s hand powerfully 
upon a young Pastor following 
the old paths.  Pastor Brock is 
wise beyond his years and 
always a gracious host.  The 
hope for America is the New 
Testament Church, pastored 
by men like Phillip Brock.

O n e o f o u r f a v o r i t e 
Churches is Patuxent 
Baptist Church, and some 
of our favorite people are 
Pastor Rick Conner and 
his dear family. Whenever 
I preach there the good 
people of Patuxent Baptist 
are always very gracious, 
responsive, and welcoming. 
We are thankful for such 
dear friends.
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It was an honor to speak at the Making A Difference Conference in 
Florida.  To see a high energy Church family as the Riverland Baptist 
Church come each night with a great expectation of God working in their 
lives, was so encouraging to everyone who attended.  The fellowship 
was a great blessing as well with Pastors Barry Parsons, Glenn Riggs, 
Sam Riggs, Keith Carringer, Mike Wells and our host Pastor Rex 
Carringer. We are happy in the service of the King! 

O n e o f o u r e a r l i e s t 
supporting churches is the 
Lighthouse Baptist Church, 
pastored by Paul Arcand II.  
Th is church is rea l ly 
making a difference in our 
country by serving God 
with joy and enthusiasm!  
We always enjoy seeing a 
Holy Spirit empowered 
ministry for our Lord done 
in a first class way!  I am 
thankful for Pastor Arcand, 
his family, and Church 
family, who give us hope 
for America!

It is amazing to me how God knits the 
hearts of his people together.  My wife 
and I feel as if we have known Pastor 
and Mrs. Costantino all our lives.  This 
dear couple is the personification of 
integrity, graciousness, and joy in 
serving the Lord.

This is a special mention of 
Pastor Jared Shipman, who 
leads the great people of Gospel 
Light Baptist Church in Kansas 
City, KS!  Pastor Shipman, is a 
faithful servant, gracious host 
and a genuine friend!

Pictured to the right is Pastor 
Robert Sutton and his wife Kim.  
Brother Sutton is a true Patriot 
Pastor who has an excellent 
testimony not only as a Pastor but 
to all the Florida Legislators!  He 
has the biblical balance by keeping 
the gospel ministry of preaching the 
spiritual liberty in the salvation of 
the Lord first and foremost but also 
protecting the civil liberty which has 
given us the freedom of the pulpit 
for over 247 years.
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We have entered into the most critical election year of our nation’s history.   
Proverbs 16:33 says “The lot is cast into the lap but the whole disposing 
thereof is of the Lord.”  God’s people must vote biblical principles. Exodus 
18:21 gives us the attributes of a good candidate, “…able 
men, such as fear God, men of truth, hating 
covetousness…”    

Jo and I greatly appreciate your prayerful and 
financial support of Mission To America! We are 
praying for you daily and count it an honor to be 
one of your missionaries!  Capitol Hill is a 

critical mission field.  The only hope for America is revival, so we 
must keep the pulpit free from government interference and we can 
do that by voting.  Pray that God stirs the hearts of His people to vote!

I had the honor of preaching the first day of the 
Missions Conference at Victory Baptist Church 
in Staunton, Virginia. The moment I met Pastor 
Ogden and Associate Pastor Layne Lashley I 
knew I had met some friends.  God entered in 
on this Sunday and the entire church was at 
the altar, with one exception.  When I witness 
altar calls like that I see God’s willingness to 
have mercy on our nation.

We have known the Horton’s for years.  I taught their son in law 
and daughter in Bible College.  Pastor Louis Horton and his dear 
wife have been supportive of this ministry from the very beginning. 

Preaching at Immanuel Baptist Church is like coming home.  We 
always enjoy the amazing spirit of the Horton’s and their church 
family.  These are some of the most faithful christians that I know. 

It is always a great 
joy to p reach a t 
S e a g a t e B a p t i s t 
Church in Naples 
Florida, Pastored by 
Glenn Wiggins, my 
g o o d f r i e n d a n d 
genuine servant of 
the King.  I enjoy the 
high energy of the 
church family, led by 
this vibrant pastor, 
who is a lways a 
gracious host.


	On the road with mission to America!

